
Parent and Carer Focus
Group 

THURSDAY 10TH OCTOBER
9:15-9:45AM MICROSOFT TEAMS

11:30AM-12NOON IN PERSON
Hartshill Academy and the RISE Mental Health in Schools Team (MHST) are working
on a project for the 2024/25 academic year to understand more about our schools’

provision and support for mental health and wellbeing. 

Our allocated Education Mental Health Practitioner (EMHP) Fallon Holden is keen to
get as many ideas and opinions as possible from our parents/carers to help us

understand part of our project question which is:

What would parents/carers like to see going on in school to support our children
and young peoples’ mental health and wellbeing?

To help collect this information we would like to invite you to attend a 1-off Focus
Group discussion. You can choose to attend an online session or an in-person session

at school. 

Please click here to join the online session, or come along to school for the in person
session. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_N2JkODg1M2UtMGViZC00OTY2LWE0MGMtOWQ2MWZlYjQ3NTk4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c0527952-1be3-4d0a-a51c-07021d5f4a05%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%227d86764c-f795-4f41-ba07-88a833d7a4ff%22%7d

